





Stuart Road Primary School Palmerston Street Stoke Plymouth PL1 5LL RECEIVED

10 SEP 2018

BY:

31 July 2018

Ref: 25868

Dear Friends of St Luke's

On behalf of everyone here at St Luke's, I would like to take this opportunity to thank students Rosie & Georgina for their fabulous fundraising efforts. Their 5 week year 6 school project selling ice cream raised an amazing £200.00, which will help us to continue to deliver our "Outstanding Care" in our local community.

We are very privileged to be able to care for people at home, In Derriford Hospital and at our specialist unit at Turnchapel, as well as offering valuable support to the families of our patients. It is supporters like you that are making this possible which is why you should be very proud of not only your contribution, but also the awareness of our work that you would of created by fundraising for us. We are so grateful to you for helping us in this way.

If you or any of your friends, family or colleagues would like any more information about our services or our fundraising then please visit our website: www.stlukes-hospice.org.uk

Once again a huge Thank You and I wish Rosie & Georgina all the best for their next school year.

Very best wishes,

Nina Wearne

Community & Events Fundraising Manager

We really value your support and respect your privacy (we never share your information with anyone else) but please tick here if you do not wish to receive any further information and return this letter to us at the address below.





